
Young workers building EPSU
 Europe 

Members of EPSU's young workers' network were active at the federation's Quality 
Employment conference last week, chairing debates and putting together a panel to 
discuss the key issues they are trying to address. Zahra Yusifli from Azerbaijan and 
Sven De Guise from Belgium chaired the discussions on digitalisation and low pay, 
while Zahra was also involved in the young workers' panel with Joe O'Connor from 
Ireland and Judit Zsigo from Hungary. They underlined the need for trade unions to 
look at how they communicated with young workers and what they were doing not 
just recruit them but also to get young workers active in the union. This meant 
thinking about new ways to use social media and adapting union structures.
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